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COUNTY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING REOPENING WITH STAFF JAN. 25 

 

RAVENNA, OH – Portage County Commissioners will reopen the County Administration Building to 
the public beginning Jan. 25, 2021. 

Commissioners have directed county offices to bring back staffing from when the COVID-19 
pandemic moved operations remotely.  

Board of Commissioners President Sabrina Christian-Bennett advised citizens with business at 
county offices to call ahead to the office to ensure hours of operation or other specific requests like 
preferred appointments versus walk-in. 

Citizens will have access to the building through the main entrance off of the parking lot and the 
Meridian Street entrance.  

Masks are mandated in the building. Staff will be stationed at entrances to take visitor temperatures. 
Staff will also regularly be disinfecting traffic areas.  
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